CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

PO Box 1293

Albuquerque

NM 87103

www.cabq.gov

April 29, 2010

Genevieve L Donart, P.E.
Isaacson & Arfman, P.A.
128 Monroe St. NE

Albuquerque, NM 87108

Re:  Chantilly Park, Chantilly Rd and Benton St NW, Grading and Drainage
Plan

Engineer’s Stamp dated 4-23-10 (B13D017)

Dear Ms. Donart,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 4-27-10, the above
referenced plan is approved for Grading Permit and SO 19 Permit.

A separate permit (SO 19) is required for construction within City ROW. A copy of
this approval letter must be on hand when applying for the excavation/barricading
permit. If there is a Work Order associated with this project, this work is to be included
in the Work Order.

The sidewalk culverts in the City ROW must be inspected and accepted. Please
contact Duane Schmitz, 235-8016, to schedule an inspection.

This project requires a Topsoil Disturbance Permit since it is disturbing % of an acre
or more.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695.

Sincerely,
(i & Chonny
Curtis A. Cherne, P.E.

Senior Engineer, Planning Dept.
Development and Building Services

C: file
Antoinette Baldonado, Excavation and Barricading
Duane Schmitz, Street/Storm Drain Maintenance
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